
 

 

ROUTINE VERBAL SESSION PROGRESS DISCUSSIONS 

The clinical and administrative teams at Moser Speech value our relationship with the families 

we serve.  Much of that relationship is reinforced by regular communication about your child’s 

progress and needs.  As our time with each patient is typically limited to thirty minutes, we 

strive to make the most of this time by providing skilled therapy in the therapy room, followed 

by informative routine verbal progress reports with the parent in the lobby. 

Given your signed authorization below, the clinician will share session-specific information 

with you verbally in the lobby at the close of each session.  These discussions will be routine 

in nature. (example: a report of how the session went, what they worked on, what to try at home, etc.)   

In the case of more sensitive issues, such as diagnosis, medical or behavioral concerns or any 

other personal subject, the clinician will not address these in the lobby.  Depending on the 

available time, the clinician may invite you into the therapy room or another private 

conference area, or schedule an appointment time for a more formal conference. 

At Moser Speech, we recognize that not everyone will feel comfortable with ANY discussion in a 

public setting, which is why we would like for you to share with us your preference regarding 

the session-specific routine verbal progress discussions.  We will accommodate each family’s 

discussion preference as listed below: 

 

REGARDING PATIENT,        , 
     (PRINT PATIENT NAME) 

    I authorize the staff at Moser Speech to provide session-specific routine progress reports 

verbally in the lobby after each session, with the understanding that these discussions will be kept 

general in nature and will be communicated at a reasonably low volume and will not include sensitive 

topics such as diagnosis, medical or behavioral concerns, or any other personal subject matter. 

 
    I prefer that all discussions regarding my child’s progress, including general verbal progress 

reports take place either in the therapy room or in a private conference setting.  Please do not discuss 

anything about the session in the lobby or any public space. 

 

               

Parent/Legal Guardian’s Signature   Printed Name of Parent/Guardian 

 

            

Witness       Date Signed 


